
Look at Me , I’m Three!
If your child will be four by December 1, 2025, you and your child are

invited to GWF for our first Look at me I’m Three program!

Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2025

Time: 5:30 - 6:15 pm

Place: GWF Cafeteria

Mindfulness
Story
Craft
Snack

Wiggle & Giggle Time

Please scan QR code to sign up OR

contact Eric DeCarlis

Behavior Specialist

edecarlis@hpschools.org

315-534-4619


